
       

    Calendar   
           17/12/21 — Last day of Term 

      04/01/22 — Return to School 

      09 & 10/02/22 — Parents’ Evenings (More information to follow) 

      18/02/22— Break up for Half term 

      28/02/22 — Return to School    

 

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres 

Our Academy Newsletter:  17th December 2021  

 

Year 3 Egyptian day  

We began the day in our amazing costumes and went to make Ancient Egyptian bread in 
groups.  

Next we painted our own Egyptian cat mummies and designed our own pharaohs using 
our own photographs. We drew our faces and painted them yellow and blue to create a 
death mask.  

In the afternoon we tasted the bread and had a fashion show in the hall to show our 
costumes along with a mini disco. Finally we took part in a toilet roll mummy making 
challenge!  

What a fabulous day! 

 

   

Merry Christmas ñ Thank you for your support during another challenging Term.  I hope you enjoyed the 
video of the Reception and KS1 Christmas productions.  It was sad that we couldn’t have parents into school to watch 

them in person, but the decision was taken for the safety of everyone due to Covid.  
We would like to wish everyone a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year and we will hopefully see you back 

on Tuesday 4th January 2022.  Please keep an eye on any Government guidelines that may affect schools and we will of 

course contact you if there are any changes that affect school. 

Reminder when collecting Children from School ñ Please can you only collect your own 
children unless it has been pre-arranged and the office informed.  Any child whose parent is late for collection should be 

sent to the main reception and the school office will contact home. 
Elf Day 3rd December ñ  We supported 
the Alzheimer’s Society day on 3/12/21 which is known 

as elf day.  The children came dressed in a Christmas 

jumper or anything to do with an elf and we are pleased 

to announce that with your help we raised £248.38 

towards this good cause.  
 

Enterprise Day  ñ  Thank  you to all parents 
for your support.  This was a huge success and the money 
each class raised will be spent in the classrooms.  The Winners were Year 3, with Year 4 in second place and Year 1 in 3rd 
place. Great fun was had by all. 

Covid E-mail to report cases over Christmas ñ  Please continue to use the e-mail address for 

reporting any positive cases after the school closes on the 17th December 2021.         covid@lfatg.org.uk  

£248.38 


